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To the Supreme Court of Washington,

No one should have to spend their critical income fighting against deep, deep pockets. The legal playing field is so
slanted towards those who have extra money.

This is a huge inequity in our society.

Maintain LLLTs, at least for low income Washingtonians.

Thank you,

Ann Michel
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